UN HOUSE SECURITY

From: EUPM Security Adviser and UN House Security Officer
Da Costa Sousa, Jose Luis-

Subject: Letter of Recommendation reqgarding UNILAB

01.UNILAB has been, basically, the only local company, selected through technical
and very demanding tenders and cleared regarding trustworthiness through all the
available means, to install and maintain all the electronic security systems in the so
called UN House, where 3 International Organizations have their Main
Headquarters.

02. UNILAB have installed, from 2003, not only in the UN House Compound but also in
some EUPM Field Offices, all different types of electronic security systems, ranging
from normal alarm systems against intruders, to sophisticated electronic access
control systems and video surveillance systems to Secure Voice Rooms, etc.

03. After the installation of the above mentioned systems, either through the period of
guarantee or after it, the UNILAB response to any need of repair or maintenance
has been always done immediately on time and with efficiency.

04.| have been working with UNILAB from NOV 2003 as the Officer in charge of the
Security of the UN House and EUPM and | strongly recommend UNILAB as very
reliable under all points of view, either technical or not.
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